14th June 1934,

have your letter of June 1llth and am pleased
‘'ou hava c¢comcurred in our proposal as to
ointments of Colonel Bovey and lir, Fred. Ward on the
Parasitology Committee.

pleased to do our part by formally

appointing Dr. Stevensm and Mre. Eaglesons

Yours faithfully,

Chancellor.

Dre He M. Tory,
Hat ional Research Couneil,
Ottawa, Onts




